
 
 

Direct Funding, Employment Law & 
What They Mean to Families Hiring 

Support Workers: Bill 47 
Ontario's newly elected government 
recently passed changes to Bill 148, 
now called Bill 47. This in-person or 

webinar session examines the various 
ways changes to this bill could impact 

people with a disability and their 
families regarding the costs of hiring 

and managing support workers. 
. 

Cheryl Wiles Pooran is an experienced human rights, labour and 
employment lawyer whose practice is dedicated to serving people 
with disabilities, their families and not-for-profit organizations in 
the social, disability and developmental service. 

Do you have support providers  
working with your loved one?   
Are you their employer or are you 
contracting services from them? 

About the Guest Speaker: Cheryl Wiles Pooran 

Join us for an information session on December 5, 2018 
Guest Speaker will be in-person for two sessions; 2-4pm and 6:30-8:30pm 
Barrie- Simcoe Community Services- 39 Fraser Court 
Also available via Webinar 6:30pm-8:30pm, Orillia and Richmond Hill or 
from your home 

CLICK FOR DETAILS AND TO REGISTER 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L775HTB

